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In the event that Physics Department personnel are stricken with the COVID-19 virus, I am 
outlining the following steps that should be taken by that individual. 
 

• As outlined in the recent email from President Drake:  
 

“If you are experiencing signs or symptoms of respiratory illness consistent with coronavirus, 
have been exposed to an individual with coronavirus or have been diagnosed with the virus, 
you should contact your primary care physician. 

 

If you are unable to reach your primary care physician, call the Wexner Medical Center’s 
COVID-19 call center at (614) 293-4000 for guidance.”   

In addition, you are requested to notify the department: 

 
• GRAs:   Notify your thesis advisor and the Graduate Studies Office (Kris Dunlap) 
• GTAs:   Notify Prof. Tom Gramila and the Graduate Studies Office (Kris Dunlap) 
• Staff:    Notify your supervisor and Jean Ball 
• Faculty:  Notify Brian Winer 

 
   The Graduate Studies Office and Jean Ball will pass the information to the Chair.  The 
university has requested that Chairs notify points-of-contact in the university.   


